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         Wednesday 11th May 2022  
 

 
Warner Bros. Studio Tour – The Making of Harry Potter 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We are delighted to announce that, as part of our English work, Year 6 will be visiting the Harry 
Potter Studio Tour on Wednesday 22nd June 2022. 
 
Our final English unit has a focus on J.K. Rowling’s first book in the Harry Potter series, The 
Philosopher’s Stone. By visiting the tour, it will be an excellent opportunity to enhance the 
children’s creativity and imagination throughout their continued writing. 
 
We will have a chance to visit all of the memorable sets, costumes and props from the films as well 
as learning how creatures were brought to life with green screen effects, animatronics and life-
sized models. 
 
We will travel to and from the studio by coach, leaving school at 2.00pm and returning between 
6:30pm and 6:45pm. Children should be collected from school at this time. We will send a text 
when we have left the studios. 
 
The children will be expected to come to school in their school uniform. As the trip is after lunch, 
the children will have their lunch as normal at school, but they will need to bring a snack for the trip. 
The children will not be visiting the shop so there is no need for them to have any pocket money. 
 
The cost of the trip is £26 per child. Please pay via the School Gateway by Monday 6th June. If 
you have any concerns with payment please speak to Mrs Smith. 
 
As with all of our trips at Fair Field, we have the highest expectations of our children. Pupils whose 
behaviour does not meet these expectations will not be able to take part due to health and safety 
reasons. 
 
We are really looking forward to the trip and hope that it will be a great experience for the children. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Miss Gray and Miss Hyde 
Year 6 Teaching Team 
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